IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
FAILURE TO COMPLETE CORRECTIVE ACTIONS
WHEELING WATER, WV3303516

Our water system violated State drinking water requirement. Even though these were not emergencies,
you, as our customers, have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct the situation (See
table below).

An on-site evaluation of our system is conducted on a regular basis. Results of the evaluation show
significant deficiencies in our water system which must be addressed to the Office of Environmental
Health Services- District Office. We did not correct these deficiencies by the required date and are
therefore in violation.

What should | do?
There is nothing you need to do at this time.

Required Corrective Action Corrective Action Required by:

Failure to correct significant deficiencies

Deficiency: FFET - MOZART TANK #1
. 2/10/2021
Deficiency: FFET - MOZART TANK #2

Deficiency: DCCS - DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM

What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective action)

Deficiency FFET Mozart Tank #1 and #2 is for the Mozart Tank Facility fence. It will be installed by June 11, 2021.
Deficiency DCCS Distribution System is for the Percentage (%) of Water Loss higher that 15%. This issue was
resolved on May 4, 2021 through the Environmental Engineering Division — Compliance and Enforcement.

We are working with the Office of Environmental Health — Wheeling District Office on these issues.

These deficiencies are not water quality issues.

Formoreinformation, please contact Michael Rice at 304-234-3835

Or 1551 Richland Ave., Wheeling, WV 26003

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses) You can
do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail,

This notice is being sent to you by WHEELING WATER

State Water System ID# WV3303516 Date Distributed 5/11/2021



